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In the Provider Alert of October 2, 2015 
(http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2015/100215-NPI-MA-
Number-Assignment.pdf ), Maryland Medicaid outlined the new requirements for 
providers to make certain they have a separate NPI/Medicaid ID number for each of 
their locations/services.  Effective December 19, 2015, providers will see a new pop-
up box after they choose the location for which services are being rendered.  This 
pop-up box allows the provider to choose the service being requested and is 
associated to the NPI/MA numbers assigned to you through Maryland Medicaid.  
Providers need to choose the proper service by clicking on the appropriate NPI/MA 
number combination. 
 
If for some reason the appropriate service is not listed, the provider can chose the 
“None of the Above” option and continue with their authorization.  If you choose 
this option, please note the message:  “If the intended Provider Service Type and 
Identification number information for this Request for Service is not found in 
this listing, selecting the 'None of the Above' value will allow you to proceed 
with your authorization.  If selecting 'None of the Above' you may not be 
correctly enrolled and should contact Beacon Health Options Provider 
Services.” at the bottom of the pop-up box.  This may mean that your provider file is 
not properly configured.  It is very important for this to be fixed.  Claims payment 
may be delayed if the appropriate service is not listed in the files. 

Providers must contact any of our Provider Relations Representatives or send an 
email describing the problem to marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com . 

Below is a screen shot of what the new pop-up box will look like.  ValueOptions will 
be conducting webinar trainings on this to familiarize all providers on the following 
dates: 
 

 Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:00am in conjunction with the 
regular ProviderConnect training for mental health providers 

 Wednesday, December 16, 2015 2:00pm (any provider) 

http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2015/100215-NPI-MA-Number-Assignment.pdf
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2015/100215-NPI-MA-Number-Assignment.pdf
mailto:marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com
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 Thursday, December 17, 2015 10:00am (any provider) 

 Thursday, December 17, 2015  2:00pm  (any provider) 
 
Please feel free to register for any of these sessions by clicking on the link below: 
 

Updates to Provider Connect - MA/NPI Number Changes  

This webinar occurs several times. Please register for the date and time that works 
best for you.  

Register now!  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/1790323059885839106  

This webinar will review changes made to the ValueOptions system. The changes 
will require that providers choose the correct MA/NPI number combination when 
entering authorization requests. This is not a full training for how to use the 
system. This will review only the updates. This new process applies to ALL 
providers - both mental health and substance use.  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 

View System Requirements  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/1790323059885839106
http://support.citrixonline.com/s/G2W/Help/SystemRequirements
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SCREEN SHOT – Requested Services Screen 

 

 
 

 

SCREEN SHOT – Select Provider Service and Location Pop-up (new) 

 

 
 


